BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS

BORN

BELAIR-BOYLE - Lori and Brendan are proud to announce the birth of their first child Devin Magnus born June 22, 2001 weighing 7 lbs. Delighted grandparents are Ron and Lynda Belair and Iris and the late Magnus Boyle.

CARD OF THANKS

The family of the late Jeanne Auger Legros, who passed away on June 16, 2001 would like to thank the doctors, nurses and staff of the Huntingdon County Hospital for the wonderful care given

The Legros family

A heartfelt thank-you to Dr. Aikin, the O.R. staff and the staff of 2nd Floor Barrie for the wonderful care I received while a patient there. A special thank-you goes to the kitchen staff for their kind attention to my unusual food problem. Another thank-you goes to friends, relatives and neighbours for their phone calls, cards, notes of encouragement, visits, taxi's, flowers, care packages, and one very special house call. All these things are so very much appreciated.

I would like to thank Dr. Surowaniec and nurse Caroline Garant of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care I received when I broke my wrist on May 4. Thanks also to my friends for all their kindness. Everything was much appreciated.

Paul Bouchard

DEUTCHER, Howard - May 23, 2001. We wish to sincerely thank everyone for their kind words, prayers, cards, gifts and donations at the time of Howard's death. All was greatly appreciated Florence Caron and Marlene Deutcher





CARD OF THANKS

We wish to express sincere thanks to Dr. Blonde and the nursing staff of the Third Floor, Centre d'Acceuil, Ormstown, for the excellent care given to the late Einar Nielsen, also for cards, phone calls and donations given in his memory.

Ruby Sproule and family

Beatrice and Roger's Wedding of June 2, 2001

 We wish to extend our gratitude to Reverend Kate Jordan and to Father Clement for a lovely church service. Heartfelt thanks to Hubert and Doris Latreille for all the hard work and effort in making all the decorations for the church and the reception. Thanks to Lisa Moniqui, Debbie Bowen and Bev Leblanc in helping Doris and anyone who had lend a helping hand with the decorations. Thanks to Doris for being my maid-of-honor, to Bey for being my bridesmaid, and to Ken Leblanc for being the bestman and to Hubert for giving the bride away. Sincere thanks to Joyce Long, Lisa Moniqui, Wendy and Warren Wismer and to all who helped out with the preparation of the luncheon. Thanks to Alma Rogers for the loan of her classic Lincoln Town Car for the bride and groom. A grateful thank-you to The Black and White Band for the songs performed at the ceremony and at our reception. Thank-you to Bev Leblanc for putting our words into lovely poems which were for Lisa, Roger and I. Thank to the Trout River Golf Club for having our reception held there. Many gracious thanks for all the best wishes, cards and wedding gifts. Please accept this as our personal thank-you to each and everyone.

Beatrice & Roger Langlois



André Castagnier & Jocelyne St-Onge July 3, 1976

Today you are gathered to celebrate a day of bappiness of a wonderful couple

Congratulations!

From your daughters Mélanie (Tommy), § Sonia (Simon) and the St-Onge and Castagnier families.